A.S.B. Bulletin 11/13/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

For those of who you who earned points at the Royal Assembly or for downloading the HERO App on
your phone, the HERO store will open in K1 the week after Thanksgiving. Remember, this HERO store
will be open after school until 2:30. This is the only time it will be open as Coach Berg will need to bring
down from the safe during that time only. If you have early release, please see him to make other
arrangements. For those of you who have qualified and turned in your off-campus applications, if you
receive your pass during 4th period then you are allowed to go off today, but only with the pass you are
given.

The Fall Sports Awards Night is tonight, beginning in the Big Gym at 6pm. After the general assembly
portion, each team will break out. Come celebrate our fall success in athletics tonight.

This Thursday is the Winter Sports Parent Meeting, beginning in the Big Gym at 6:30pm. After the
general information from Coach Nguyen and Christine, each team will break out individually.

Are you interested in showing off your visual art and writing skills? Come and give it a shot. Visit the Lit
mag club in B-2. Every regular (meaning non-minimum day) Tuesday. Meeting is Tomorrow - in Room
B-2 at lunch.

This Friday is the Boy’s Basketball Program’s first Brown and Gold Rush. Beginning at 3pm, we will
unveil our championship banner from last year, welcome back any basketball alumni, cheer will perform,
and we have a full intrasquad scrimmage at the varsity level. This event is free, however, the No-Go List
will be enforced.

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

As the weather gets colder, a reminder... all hats and sweatshirts must still meet the school dress code of
colors and appropriateness. Also, don’t forget to wear your ID around your neck everyday and every
period.

BSU Meetings will be held on Monday's at lunch in Room R20 in Mr. Estrada's class.

Attention Seniors, UOP CIP Program will be on campus November 15th Please come to the career center
to sign up.



Any seniors applying for CSU's or UC reminder the deadline to apply is NOVEMBER 30th please see
your counselor BEFORE YOU SUBMIT!

Reminder to seniors Local Scholarship is due December 15th with all supporting documents to the Career
Center! We will be holding a workshop on November 28th please come to the Career Center to sign up!

Reminder students who are needing help with the following the career center is open during lunch and
after school for CSU, UC and private college applications. Financial aid help, local scholarships and much
more, Please see Ms.Hernandez or Mrs. Suarez!

There are no home athletic events for this week.

Today we celebrate the letter E in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Excellence with this quote from Ralph
Marston:

“Excellence is not a skill, it's an attitude.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



